THE DALLES CHAMBER OF COMMERCE The Dalles, Oregon

August 17, 1954

Mr. Click Relander 1212 N. 32nd Ave. Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

A few days ago I complied with your request and mailed you some of name origin leaflets. Mighty pleased to have the opportunity to comply with your request.

Your copy of the story on Celilo Fishing Village is much appreciated. Right now we are engaged with the Archeologists of University of Oregon and University of Washington in developing a local museum to house and display the recoveries being made from several excavations. When we get a little further along, we will have some interesting facts and there ought to be a good story on the work. More about it later when we are farther along in the project.

Pleased to hear from you and to know of your interest in our historic background.

US. Nelson,

rdially, yours,

Manager